
Town of Corinth 
Planning Commission Meeting 

March 21, 2019 
	
ATTENDEES:    
 
 Planning Commission (PC): Dick Kelley, Chair; Kerry DeWolfe; Russ Pazdro; Patty Rizzo; Kenya 
 Lazuli.  Kevin  Geiger from Two Rivers, Anne Margolis and Tim O’Dell also attended and participated 
 in the discussion.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm 
 
1. Minutes.  RP moved to accept the minutes from the February 7th meeting. PR seconded.  Motion  passed 
 unanimously. 
  
3. Correspondence:  None.  However, a draft of a letter intended for Topsham-Telephone inviting its 
 input into relevant planning issues was circulated for comment. 
 
4. New Business:  None.  The Groschner Act 250 submission relating to upgrades to the “post office” 
 building was circulated. 
 
5. Discussion:   Work continued on the Town’s Enhanced Energy Plan.  KG had maps delineating areas of 
 the Town relevant to issues of renewal energy.  The PC and attendees discussed the Town’s Energy 
 goals, the potential for residential scale and utility scale development and consistency with other aspects 
 of the Town Plan.      
 
6. Schedule:   The PC discussed the remaining time left on the grant and schedule as  follows: 4/4 meeting 
 with Tori Littlefield; 4/25 meeting with Kevin Geiger; 5/9 Public Forum.   
   
7. Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 9:00 
 
 
Submitted by Kerry DeWolfe 
 
	

	

	

	

	

	

 


